
 
 

July 17, 2019 
Dear Brinckerhoff Families,  
 
I hope you are enjoying a wonderful and relaxing summer vacation! I just wanted to take a 
moment to reach out and introduce myself. My name is Kristin Rimmer, your child’s new principal 
at Brinckerhoff Elementary School. I am just so excited to be joining an educational family that has 
such a wonderful reputation for academic success and collaboration. Since I started, each person 
I have met has been so helpful and supportive which has made me feel truly comfortable 
throughout my transition. Thank you so much!  
 
A little bit about me, after spending most of my life on Long Island, I recently took the leap and 
relocated to the Hudson Valley. I have been in the educational field for the past 15 years as both 
an educator and administrator. I have taught in a variety of settings including; Reading, General 
Education and ICT Classes in grades K-6. In 2012, I made the transition into administration where 
I was both an Assistant Principal and Principal with students in grades Pre-K-6. I have a strong 
background and passion for Curriculum Instruction, Special Education, and Social Emotional 
Learning. It is my hope that we can work together to meet the ever changing needs of our 
students while continuing to uphold the fine reputation which has already been established here at 
Brinckerhoff.  
 
Before the year begins, I would love an opportunity to meet you and your children so you will 
know my face as I am walking around the halls in September. Please join me for a ​Meet the 
Principal Night, hosted by our PTA, at The Brinckerhoff Playground on August 13th from 6-7pm 
(rain date August 14th)​. I know with family vacations, work, and other plans this might be a 
challenge. If you cannot attend, please feel free to reach out if needed. I will be available at 
Brinckerhoff throughout the summer to help you with any questions or concerns you may have 
regarding your child. My contact information is located on our website but for your reference, my 
email is ​Kristin.Rimmer@wcsdny.org​ and our phone number is (845) 897-6800.  
 
I am looking forward to the start of a fabulous partnership and a very successful school year!  
 
Fondly,  
Kristin P. Rimmer  
Kristin P. Rimmer 
Principal  
 

The mission of the Wappingers Central School District is to empower all of our students with the competencies and confidence to challenge themselves, to pursue their passions, 
and to realize their potential while growing as responsible members of their community. 
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